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Eileen Wright

Dear Sir or Madam,

I would like to respond to the new redetermination of the A303 Stonehenge scheme.
Firstly, National Highways has not made any changes to the scheme re the decisions and
objections made by the 2021 World Heritage Committee, the Secretary of State's finding
the scheme to be significantly adverse, have explored or updated any of the
monetary/archaeological/nature and climate costs, or looked into any of the alternatives
suggested.

Indeed the scheme has become even more adverse regards the cost to the environment,
nature and climate since the original proposal, which exacerbates the need to combat them,
along with the rising monetary costs.

As well as those, my personal major concern has always been the fact that this scheme will
hide Stonehenge away, unable to be seen by any British inhabitants or visitors unless they
visit and purchase the means to be able to see it, which I find a disgusting abuse against us
and our heritage.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours faithfully,
Eileen Wright  




